
KERALA AGRICULTURAL UNIVERSITY 

NOTICE 

The Higher Education Department, GoK has issued detailed guidelines for partial 

reopening of colleges in our State from 4th October, 2021. Subsequently, the classes 

of students in the final year of all the UG/Diploma/Integrated programme in all 

the colleges under Kerala Agricultural University will commence on offline mode 

w.e.f. 04-10-2021. The classes for all PG/Ph.D. and final year MBA will also 

commence from 04-10-2021 on offline mode.  

For more details, students may contact their respective college authorities.  
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